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STATE OF FLORIDA 
COMMISSIONERS: 
LISA POLAK EDGAR, CHAIRMAN 
MATTHEW M. CARTER I1 
KATRINA J. MCMURRIAN 

February 19,2007 

Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
2 180 West State Road 434 
Sanlando Center, Suite 21 18 
Longwood, FL 32779 

Re: Docket No. 060246-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Polk 
County by Gold Coast Utility Corp. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

Staff requests the following information to complete our review of the application. 

1. The following items relate to the utility’s requested rate case expense. 

(a) For each individual person, in each firm providing consulting services to the applicant 
pertaining to this docket, provide the billing rate, and an itemized description of work 
performed. Please provide detail of hours worked associated with each activity. Also 
provide a description and associated cost for all expenses incurred to date. 

(b) For each firm or consultant providing services for the applicant in this docket, please 
provide copies of all invoices for services provided to date. 

(c) If rate consultant invoices are not broken down by hour, please provide reports that 
detail by hour, a description of actual duties performed, and amount incurred to date. 

(d) Please provide an estimate of costs to complete the case by hour for each consultant or 
employee, including a description of estimated work to be performed, and detail of the 
estimated remaining expense to be incurred through the PAA process. 

(e) Please provide an itemized list of all other costs estimated to be incurred through th$i 
PAA process. 
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2. With regard to Questions 1 (a) through (e), please provide an update of actual 
expenses incurred to date and an estimate to complete the case. 

As this case is scheduled for Agenda on April 10, 2007, it is imperative that I 
receive your response by February 28, 2007. If you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone at (850) 413-6844 or by e-mail at tbiarzins@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Tracey Biggins 
Professional Accountant 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Bulecza-Banks, Edwards, Rendell) 
Office of the General Counsel (Fleming) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (060246-WS) 
Office of Public Counsel 


